
From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/10/2017 2:51:57 PM
Subject: Re: Monday, July 17th.
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Thank you!
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 10, 2017, at 2:43 PM, Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

FYI for the stop at Bluffton Police Department on the 17th.
Thanks!
Tori Beth
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
 

From: Smith, Dana [mailto:dsmith@townofbluffton.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 2:36 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Monday, July 17th.
 
Hi Tori,
 
FYI, there will be 2 reserved parking stalls in front of the orange colored office trailer. A uniform police officer 
will be waiting your arrival to assist and escort you into the building.
 
 
If there is anything else that we can do prior to your arrival, please don’t hesitate to give me a call.
 
Have a Great Day!  J
 
Dana Smith
Executive Assistant to Command Staff
CALEA Accreditation Manager
(843)706-7804
 
Bluffton Police Department
101 Progressive Street
Bluffton, SC 29910
Ph.: 843-706-4550
Fax:843-757-2269
www.blufftonpolice.sc.gov
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